ﬁ Outlook

Support for Rancho Viejo Solar Project
From Diana Hackenburg <Diana.Hackenburg.1098885143@advocatefor.me>

Date Tue 7/15/2025 5:53 PM
To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Commissioners,

As a resident of Santa Fe County and a clean energy supporter, | strongly urge you to support the Rancho Viejo Solar project. Not only will
this project provide needed power to our residents, but it will also get us closer to reaching our clean energy goals. Please support Rancho

Viejo!

Sincerely,

Diana Hackenburg

1303 Luana Street, Santa Fe, NM
dihacken@gmail.com



